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Christmas Parties 

Our Christmas parties will be held on Tuesday and 

Wednesday, December 22nd and 23rd.   

Grab Bag 

Santa will drop off gifts for the children that will get 

distributed on party days.  The cost of the grab bag is 

$5.00. Please have all monies turned in no later than 

Friday, December 18th.  Thank you. 

Christmas Break 

Christmas break for half day (9:00-12:00) students begins 

on December 24th.  School will be closed for half day 

children until Monday, January 4th.  Daycare parents 

please fill out the questionnaire sent home regarding 

scheduling during this time.  If your child does not attend 

at all the week of December 28th, half tuition will be due.  

If your child attends any portion of the week, full tuition is 

due. 

School Closed 

We are closed on Christmas Day and New Year’s Day.  We 

are open Christmas Eve and New Year’s Eve until 3:00pm. 

Winter Weather 

The winter season comes blowing in on December 21st.  

Please send your child dressed appropriately, labeling all 

hats, gloves, etc.  We ask that all daycare parents remove 

their child’s boots on our foyer to avoid wet floors. 

 


